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Dr. H. B. Stenzel
P. O. Box 481
Houston, Texas

Dear Henryk:

‘I have just returned to Lawrence and find
your letter of 22 June 1961 stating that you
have need for translation of several articles and
reports on Ostreidae contained in Russian literature.
I am quite willing that Max Elias should under-
take this work if he is able and willing to under-
take the task on the same basis as in making
translations for Teithert on nautiloids. Before
this is agreed to, the magnitude of the work
needs to be surveyed because you do not say how
many pages of Russian text are needed in translation.
Also this bears on time required for the job. I
believe that Max Elias is now in Europe and does
not know the time of his expected return to Norman.

If Max is unavailable do you know of anyone
else who is qualified to do this work for us?

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Rayméndgc. Moore @7/
smh

cc: Dr., M. K, Elias





